
Hello RP, 

I hope you are all well and staying safe. 

Keep up the hard work!  I have been talking to your grown-ups and we are very proud and 

happy with all the hard work you have been doing. 

I would like to say a massive well done to Anas, Teo, Aizzah, Umer and Mohammed Y for 

trying really hard to play the games on the Numbots website.  Keep going!! 

What have you been doing while you have been at home?  Miss Parker has been very busy 

making our classroom fun and exciting for when we go back to school.  I can’t wait for you 

to see it! I hope you like it. 

This morning, Wednesday 20th May, I was getting my breakfast and I looked out the window 

and saw 4 baby fox cubs playing, exploring and sunbathing at the bottom of the garden.  I 

was so excited. 

Do you have any animals that come to your garden?  Can you draw a picture or take a 

photograph? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I am looking forward to seeing you all again soon! 

Miss Parker 


